
 
 

Registration is now open for the Texas Health and Human Service Commission Annual Financial 
Management Service Agency (FMSA) training scheduled for September 19, 2017, 8:30am-5:00pm. This 
training is mandatory for FMSAs per contracting requirements in Texas Administrative Code, Rules 
41.301 and 49.302.  

This required training is now offered in two formats: the FMSA may choose to either attend in-person or 
by webinar. The in-person training will be at the Winters building located at 701 W. 51st St., Austin, 
Texas 78751, and has limited seating. The webinar option will be available in four segments, and the 
registrant will need to choose and attend each segment. The registration link offers either format. HHSC 
will send webinar registration links by email to those who choose this option. 

Please click on the link below to register: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FMSAregistration2017 

Any questions can be directed to the CDS inbox at CDS@hhsc.state.tx.us. 

 
 


